August 8th, 2017
Lowndes County Board of Commissioners
327 N. Ashley St.

Valdosta, GA 31601

This letter is written to provide explicit typewritten statement as to the nature and
intent of the variance that | Clayton Parker am requesting. A variance is needed from Phillips
Road to Beaver Lane to access our property that we would like to build our home on because
we do not have the required minimum of 60 feet of county maintained road frontage.

PURPOSE OF THE REQUEST:

We would like to build our permanent home on the land requiring the variance. The
surrounding land is all owned by family and we will never move from this area if we are granted

the variance.

Thank you for your consideration,

Clayton Troy Parker II



